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Comments: I just want to say that I am very happy a project like this is happening in southern AZ.  It seems that

so much land is being shut down to the public and two wheeled travel.  I often travel to states like Utah and

Colorado to ride single track.  I see what enjoyment single track trails can bring to families and groups.  The tails

also seem to help stimulate local economies. I know that I personally will be riding the trails once established and

will encourage others to do the same.  

 

I am also impressed to see that you are taking the necessary steps to ensure that these trails can support the

use and that you have gathered support to ensure they are put in with high regard to the surroundings.

 

Thank you very much for the effort that you have done to make this happen.  My self, my kids and my grandkids

will thank you.  I am proud to see a project like this in my extended neighborhood.

 

Thank you for all you are doing for our community!!!


